
SCHOLARSHIP ACCEPTANCE 
DIRECTIONS 

Thank you for applying for one of the Kansas FCCLA scholarships.  

Please let the Kansas FCCLA State Office know if you accept the 

scholarship awarded to you so the process can be completed.  

Additional information is needed to complete your file as follows: 

1. Send proof of enrollment from the school of your choice to the 

FCCLA State Office along with the Registrar’s address and 

phone number.  (Example:  Official class schedule & PD tuition receipt – amount less 

scholarship amount)

2. The proof of enrollment information is required before a check 

can be sent for the amount awarded to the Registrar’s office of 

the college of your choice. This information is needed at the state 

office by July 15th. The check will be issued to college by June 

15.

3. Don’t forget to write a thank-you note to Kansas FCCLA.
(Will be read at the September Leadership Council Meeting) 

Send all the above information to: 

Kansas FCCLA 

900 Jackson – Suite 653 

Topeka, KS 66612 

(785) 296-2164

Or: Pam Lamb at: plamb@ksde.org 

mailto:plamb@ksde.org
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